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Early Return-To-Work Policy Statement

To all employees:

It is the policy of this organization to maintain and support an Early Return-to-Work Program. This program is designed to minimize the disruption and uncertainty that can accompany an on-the-job injury for both the company and our employees.

It is our goal to maintain a safe workplace for our employees. When an injury does occur, our Early Return-to-Work Program helps make the process of returning to work as smooth and efficient as possible. This process includes the employee, doctor and supervisor to ensure your health and recovery is always given top priority.

When an on-the-job injury occurs, you can expect prompt medical attention. If the injury results in a prolonged absence from work, you may be a candidate for our Early Return-to-Work Program. This program offers a medically approved light-duty transitional assignment in anticipation of a return to full duty, or vocational rehabilitation, if necessary.

The success of this program is the responsibility of everyone in the company from top management to every employee. Only by working together can we provide a safe and secure work environment.

Everyone should be alert for potential accidents and strive to eliminate them.  If you are aware of an unsafe act or condition, it should be reported immediately to your supervisor to be addressed. This action may prevent an injury from occurring. If an injury does occur, the injury must be reported immediately to a supervisor.    

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance. 
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